
LETTER: Trash contract a bad deal

Staff Reports

Saturday, July 5, 2014

SAN ANGELO, Texas —Robert Lasater, San Angelo

What in the world is our City Council thinking, signing a new contract for trash 

collection with a higher cost and half the service?

Some of us homeowners have no alley access so we store our trash in the garage. So 

now we will have to store it for a week, and if it is on a holiday, we must store it for two 

weeks. Come on, I smell a skunk in the woodpile.

And going back to twice-a-week watering? Come on, we are still in a drought going into 

the hottest part of the year. But then again, it’s never been about water rationing San 

Angelo. It always has been about the money. If you have it, water all you want.
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